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Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 34416) 

34416.pdf 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible fore­
filing. 

There is no cover letter, no signature, and no reference to a docket number. As this appears to be a complaint, 
and as a convenience, we have forwarded your submission to our Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach, 
as they handle consumer complaints. If you have any questions, please call our toll-free consumer assistance 
line at 1-800-342-3552. 

For future reference, in order to allow the PSC to more efficiently process customer complaints, customers are 
asked to send complaints to the PSC in one of the following manners: 

On-line complaint form: https://www.floridapsc.com/consumer-complaint-form 
OR 

E-mail to: contact@psc.state.fl.us 

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at 
clerk@psc.state.fl .us 
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